
RVS
You are invited to join us for our annual week before Christmas 
School-wide Carol Sing!
We will be assembling the in gym following morning announcements each day from December 18th to 
December 22nd for our annual school-wide Christmas Carol Sing beginning at 8:40 each morning.

As a part of our holiday wish to you, we would like to invite you to join your child in the gym for singing 
and for a cup of hot chocolate in the main common area following at approximately 9:00 am.
(please feel free to bring a reusable cup for you and your child). 

To avoid congestion, we would ask that you come on the day(s) that correspond to the schedule listed 
below. 

If you have a child in more than one grade and if it is easier for you to navigate, you are welcome to 
escort all of your children to hot chocolate on the same day - just let their teachers know.

Monday, December 18th - KC & grade 8

Tuesday, December 19th - KA/KB & grade 5

Wednesday, December 20th - grade 3 & 4

Thursday, December 21st - grade 2 & 6

Friday, December 22nd - grade 1 & 7

We hope to see you there!
Merry Christmas from the
The River Valley Staff


